
 

Upcoming Events  

WEEK 3 
Sat, 3 November  

¶ SCHOOL GALA!  

WEEK 4 
Sun, 11 November  

¶ Movie Fundraiser ñ8.30pm  

WEEK 5 
Wed, 14 November  

¶ Senior Inter -school        

Athletics  
Fri, 16 November  

¶ Strike Action (see info in 

newsletter)  

 

PRINCIPALõS MESSAGE 

Iƛ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ 

!ǎ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŜŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ǾŜǊȅ ŜȄŎƛǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ {ǇǊƛƴƎ Dŀƭŀ ǘƘƛǎ    
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΗ  ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ōƻƻƪǎΣ ǘƻȅǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƘƛǘŜ ŜƭŜǇƘŀƴǘ ǎǘŀƭƭ 
ƛǘŜƳǎ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǎƻ LΩƳ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ōŀǊƎŀƛƴǎ ǘƻ ǎŎƻǊŜΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ 
ƪŜŜǇ ǘƘŜ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǊƻƭƭƛƴƎ ƛƴΗ 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ƻƴƭȅ ǘǿƻ Ŭƴŀƭ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǿŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ Řŀȅ ŀ ōƛƎ 
ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  CƛǊǎǘƭȅΣ ŀ ƎƻƻŘ ŘƻǎŜ ƻŦ ǎǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ όǘƘƻǳƎƘ 
ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƴŜǾŜǊ ƭŜǘ ŀ ŦŜǿ ǊŀƛƴŘǊƻǇǎ ǎǘƻǇ ǘƘŜƳύ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŎƻƴŘƭȅΣ ǿŜ 
ǿƻǳƭŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ǎƻƳŜ ƳƻǊŜ ǇŀǊŜƴǘ ƘŜƭǇŜǊǎ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ƻƴŜ ƘƻǳǊ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǿƛǘƘ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǘŀƭƭǎΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ŀ Ŏŀƭƭ ƻǊ ŜƳŀƛƭ bƛŎƪƛ ƻƴ ƴƛŎƪƛƧǳƭƛũϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΦ 

[ŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪ L ŀǧŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ bŜǿ ½ŜŀƭŀƴŘ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎ CŜŘŜǊŀǝƻƴ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ 
ƛƴ ²ŜƭƭƛƴƎǘƻƴΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƘǊŜŜ Řŀȅǎ ƻŦ ŘŜŜǇ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ 
ǊŜƛƴŦƻǊŎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ƻŦ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ǘƻŘŀȅΦ  ̧ ŜǎΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŦǳƴŘπ
ƛƴƎ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜǎΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ 
!ƳŜǊƛŎŀΣ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ¦Y ŀƭƭ ǇǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǘƘ b½ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƻǊǎ ŀǊŜ   
ǘŀƪƛƴƎΦ  Lƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊΣ ǘƘŜ !ƳŜǊƛŎŀƴ ŀƴŘ !ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴ ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ ǇǊŀƛǎŜŘ ƻǳǊ 
ǎƘƛƊ ŀǿŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ {ǘŀƴŘŀǊŘǎΣ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƭƛŀƴŎŜ ƻƴ ŀǎǎŜǎǎƛƴƎ ǇǳǊŜƭȅ 
ŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŘƻŜǎ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀ ŘƛǎǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊƭƻƻƪǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜ ŀǧǊƛōǳǘŜǎ ŜƳǇƭƻȅŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƨƻō ƳŀǊƪŜǘ ŀǊŜ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎΦ 

{ǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǘ ōŀǎŜŘ ŜƴǝǊŜƭȅ ƻƴ ƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎŜ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘŜƴǘΣ ƛǘ ƛǎ ōŀǎŜŘ ƻƴ 
ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ά{ƛȄ /Ωǎέ - ŎǊƛǝŎŀƭ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ όǇǊƻōƭŜƳ ǎƻƭǾƛƴƎΣ    
ǊŜǎŜŀǊŎƘƛƴƎΣ ŜǾŀƭǳŀǝƴƎΣ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ ƳŀƪƛƴƎΣ ŀƴŀƭȅǎƛǎύΣ ŎǊŜŀǝǾƛǘȅ όŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ 
ŎǊŜŀǘŜΣ ƳŀƪŜΣ ƛƴƴƻǾŀǘŜΣ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇ ƛŘŜŀǎύΣ ǘƘŜ ŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŎƻƭƭŀōƻǊŀǘŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ƻǘƘŜǊǎ όǘŜŀƳǿƻǊƪΣ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ƻǿƴŜǊǎƘƛǇΣ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅƛƴƎκǳǝƭƛǎƛƴƎ ŜŀŎƘ ƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 
ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘǎύΣ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ όǎǇŜŀƪƛƴƎΣ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎΣ ǿǊƛǝƴƎΣ 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǝƴƎΣ ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎύΣ ŎƘŀǊŀŎǘŜǊ όŎƻǊŜ ǾŀƭǳŜǎΣ ŎŀǊŜ ϧ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴύ ŀƴŘ ŀ 
ǎŜƴǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ŎƛǝȊŜƴǎƘƛǇΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴƭȅ ŀƴ ŜȄŎƛǝƴƎ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ 
ōŜ ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ ŀƴ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƻǊΦ 

YƛƴŘ ǊŜƎŀǊŘǎ 
WŜǎǎ ²ŀǊŘ ς tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭκ¢ǳƳǳŀƪƛ 
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WELCOME TO 
OUR NEW  
STUDENTS 

.ŀƛƭŜȅτwƳ нм ŀƴŘ {Ƙȅƭŀτ
wƳ ммΦ 

mailto:sandys@pbs.school.nz


CHANGING THE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 2019  
Next year we are looking to reduce some of our paper usage by moving 
away from a weekly paper newsletter.  About half our families have the 
newsletter emailed to them each Tuesday, which certainly helps.  We are 
looking to move to a digital format called Skool Loop, which other school 
communities are finding effective.  

Whilst we will still continue to send some trip notices home on paper, the 
weekly newsletter will not be produced on paper. 

 

STRIKE ACTION ON FRIDAY, 16 NOVEMBER  

bŜǿ ½ŜŀƭŀƴŘΩǎ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ƘŀǾŜ Ƨǳǎǘ ǾƻǘŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƻ Řƻ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ       
ƎƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ ŀŎǝƻƴ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘ ŎǊƛǎƛǎ ƛƴ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΦ  ²ŜΩǊŜ ŀƎǊŜŜŘ - 
ǿŜ ŎŀƴΩǘ ƛƴ ƎƻƻŘ ŎƻƴǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŀŎŎŜǇǘ ǘƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘΩǎ ƭŀǘŜǎǘ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǝǾŜ ŀƎǊŜŜƳŜƴǘ ƻũŜǊ        
ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƛǘ ŘƻŜǎ ƴƻǘ ōŜƎƛƴ ǘƻ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǊƛǎƛǎΦ 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜǊŜŦƻǊŜ ǾƻǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ǳƴǇǊŜŎŜŘŜƴǘŜŘ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ǎǘǊƛƪŜΣ ǘƻ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΦ 
¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƴŀǝƻƴǿƛŘŜ ǊƻƭƭƛƴƎ ǎǘǊƛƪŜǎ ƻǾŜǊ ŀ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǳǊ ǊŜƎƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘǊƛƪƛƴƎ ƻƴ           
CǊƛŘŀȅΣ мс bƻǾŜƳōŜǊΦ 

hǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŀǘ ŘŀǘŜΦ ²ƘƛƭŜ ǿŜ ǊŜƎǊŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŎƻƴǾŜƴƛŜƴŎŜ ǿŜ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ 
ŎŀǳǎŜΣ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ŀ ŎƭŜŀǊ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǎǘŀƴŘƛƴƎ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ŦƻǊ 
ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΦ 

!ƭǊŜŀŘȅ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ǎǳũŜǊƛƴƎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘȅ ƛƴ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǝƴƎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ   
ǊŜƭƛŜǾŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ Ƴǳǎǘ ǘŀƪŜ ōƻƭŘ ǎǘŜǇǎ ǘƻ ǘǳǊƴ ǘƘƛǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘΦ ¢ƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ             
ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜŘ ŀ ϷрΦр ōƛƭƭƛƻƴ ǎǳǊǇƭǳǎΣ ǎƻ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƴƻ ǊŜŀǎƻƴ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿŀƛǘ ǿƘƛƭŜ ǘƘŜ  
ǎƛǘǳŀǝƻƴ ŘŜǘŜǊƛƻǊŀǘŜǎ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊΦ 

¢ƘǊƻǳƎƘ ƻǳǊ ǳƴƛƻƴΣ b½9L ¢Ŝ wƛǳ wƻŀΣ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀǎƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊΥ 

¶     {ƳŀƭƭŜǊ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΣ ǎƻ ƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ Ŏŀƴ ƎŜǘ ƳƻǊŜ ƻƴŜ-ƻƴ-ƻƴŜ ŀǧŜƴǝƻƴ 

¶ aƻǊŜ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀŶƴƎ ǘƻ ŀŘŜǉǳŀǘŜƭȅ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀŘŘƛǝƻƴŀƭ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ       

       ƴŜŜŘǎ ς ǘƘƛǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƴŜŬǘ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦǊŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǎǇŜƴŘ ƳƻǊŜ ƻƴŜ- 
       ƻƴ-ƻƴŜ ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ 

¶ ! ǎƛƎƴƛŬŎŀƴǘ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ƛƴ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΩ ǎŀƭŀǊƛŜǎ ǎƻ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ǇǊƻǇŜǊƭȅ ǾŀƭǳŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ  

       ǉǳŀƭƛŬŎŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǝŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƻǳƴǘǊȅ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǘ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǘŀƛƴ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊǎΦ 

²Ŝ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ƛǎǎǳŜΦ CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
Ǝƻ ǘƻ ƘǧǇΥκκŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴǎΦƴȊŜƛΦƻǊƎΦƴȊκǝƳŜκ ƻǊ ǘŀƭƪ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ  

http://campaigns.nzei.org.nz/time/


 

SCHOOL CATñSMOKEY 
Hi, Iõm Smokey, the school cat.  Two weeks ago the ôhumansõ took 
me to the vet because I injured my leg.  The vet staff were kind 
but I did not like being poked and prodded. I held onto the towel 
for dear life and showed my best ôgrumpy catõ face!  I had two 
injections which I was brave about, but was glad to get back to 
school. 

Iõve been trying to hide it, but Iõm still limping, so today the   
humans are taking me back to the vet.  Luckily PBS staff love 
me, so my vet bills get paid.  However, if you want to help me pay 
back the staff or contribute to my food bills you can put a coin 
or two in my jar in the office.  

Thanks to those kids I have already spied putting coins in.    

RECENT STUDENT ACHIEVEMENTS  

Karate 1:  During the school holidays, Noah Winskill travelled to Christchurch to   
compete in the International Seido Karate Tournament representing Seido Karate     
Kapiti.  He competed in kata (set patterns which show karate techniques) and won   
silver in his division.  Congratulations Noah!  

Karate 2:  At the weekend Noah Winskill and Trinity Sornam-Hoskins completed at 
the 2018 Wellington and Lower North Island Primary & Intermediate Schools Karate 
Championships in Porirua. Trinity and her girls kata team came 2nd and won silver, 

while Noah and his boys team won bronze.  Well done to you both Noah and      
Trinity! 

Archery:  At the weekend Jenson and Ayrton Young attended the Manawatu        
Regional Archery Competition.  Both boys shot a personal best score and both came 
first in their age categories.  Ayrton also shot a new national record!  Congratula-
tions :-) 

Community Service:  It was awesome to see Jamie Brown acknowledged in the Kapiti News last 
week for his community service.  Keep inspiring others Jamie! 



KIDS QUOTE  
¸ŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ƪƛƴŘ ƧǳƴƛƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǎŀƛŘ ñI found this possum on the ground 

for youò ŀǎ ǎƘŜ ƘŀƴŘŜŘ ƳŜ ŀ Ǉƛƴƪ ōƭƻǎǎƻƳΗ  
 

 

 
FREEZE POP ICE BLOCKS  
Yummy freeze pop ice blocks will be on sale this Friday for $1 each.  Lots of  
delicious fruity flavours.  Come and enjoy a one off treatðdonôt miss out! 

STUDENT LEAVE & SICKNESS ñ
MARKING ROLLS  
Please remember if your child is going to be absent from 
school on leave it is very important that you fill in a Student 
Leave Form available from the office before you go.  If 
you do not do this, then your child will be marked with an 
unjustified absence.   

In the case of sickness, if you advise the school of your 
childôs absence but you do not give a reason, your child 
will be marked with an unjustified absence; and if you do 
not advise the school at all of any absence, your child will 
be marked as truant. 

NEW ENTRANT PARENT INFORMATION PRESENTATION ñ
TATAHI SYNDICATE  
A New Entrant Information Presentation will be held for all parents of new children on Friday, 
23 November from 9.30-10.15am in the staffroom.  This session will: 

ß Provide an overview of the óTransition to Schoolô 
ß Provide an overview of the New Entrant Programme in reading, writing and mathe-

matics 
ß Highlight how you can help at home with learning 

In Tatahi Syndicate, we believe that successful partnerships between home and school are 
established when both parties have a shared expectation and knowledge of their childôs 
learning.  We would love to see you there. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a team from Icon Photography booked to come to the school on     
Sunday, 18 November as a fundraiser.  They can take 60 bookings at this 
stage.  If you would like to secure a time, please text or call Stephanie     
Caldwell on 027 856 9429 ASAP.  Cut-off for bookings and payment is 9    
November.  Please note if you choose to cancel the booking, the money is 
non-refundable.   

Please pass this message on to other school families so we can get these 
spots filled and then secure the Friday afternoon also for more bookings. 

Cost will be $15 for a 10x13 size print with others available to buy when they 
are back for viewing. 

 

 

 

 

This movie is apparently AMAZING so donôt delay and get your tickets today!  Tickets are sell-
ing fast!! 

 

 

 


